
From: Sandy Braden
To: Kelly Bacon (CD)
Subject: Brown and Jackson Septic Company
Date: Wednesday, August 26, 2020 11:31:47 AM

To Whom It May Concern:
In case there was any confusion about my preceding email, the company I was referring to is Brown and Jackson
Septic. The Shriner Family is the one lodging the complaint about these two proposed sewage lagoons being dug in
their immediate area. Sorry if there was any confusion.
Thank you.
Sandy Braden
FOTC
Sent from my iPad
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